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Brian Jimenez

From: oneheartfarmks@gmail.com

Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2017 2:49 PM

To: Brian Jimenez

Subject: Hearing Request

To whom it may concern, 

I am requesting a hearing in regards to the notice of nuisance issued January 5th for a wood furnace at Sunrise 

Greenhouses. 

Chris Black 


